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Taylor Square Fire Station 

                      
 

Renovation of the Taylor Square Fire Station will resume on June 1st, 2020. 

 

The Contractor has been advised of the City’s construction safety requirements 

in order to safely start work. The City/DPW will be monitoring the contractors 

safety program. 

 

The delay experienced was due to a construction moratorium imposed by the 

Commonwealth of Massachusetts on March 20, 2020. As a result of this, the 

contractor is assessing whether the project will be completed as originally 

scheduled. 

 

Please contact me with any questions or concerns. 

 

Robert Juusola, DPW Project Manager 

Call: 617-352-3303 

Email:  rjuusola@cambridgema.gov 
 


